
Attempt to Resto e 
Snepp's "Author 
Is Expected to F 

Attorney General Benjamin R. Civi-
letti is not expected to gran an ap-
peal by eight authors and pu lishers 
on behalf of writer and fo er CIA 
officer Frank Snepp, a spokes an for 
the Association of American ublish-
ers said yesterday. 

The Supreme Court ruled earlier 
this year that the government was en-
titled to Snepp's earnings fr. m "De-
cent Interval," his book cri cal of 
American policy in Vietnam, on the 
grounds that Snepp failed to submit 
his manuscript to the CIA fo prepu-
blication review. 

In their June 10 appeal, the authors 
and publishers said the ruling requir-
ing Snepp to forfeit more the $100,-
000 in royalties on the boo would 
"have a ruinous effect on his ersonal 
financial condition." 

Civiletti's office refused c mment 
on the publisher's associatio state 
ment. 


